CHARLIE CARD PHOTO ID IS
COMING TO TOWN

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 19, 2022
1:30 PM
BILLERICA COA
25 CONCORD ROAD

Rep. Marc T. Lombardo, along with the LRTA will host a Charlie Card event at the Billerica
COA. Rep. Lombardo, along with the LRTA and the BCOA will provide attendees with
information on available transportation in the local area, particularly on the LRTA Fixed
Routes, LRTA Roadrunner and the MBTA Rail Service.

Attendees will have the opportunity to apply for a Transportation Access Pass, commonly
called the Charlie Card. This provides for a 50% discount on the LRTA, MBTA and most public

transportationin the Commonwealth. It does not provide a discount onthe LRTA
Roadrunner or the MBTA’s The Ride.

All Billerica disabled of any age, seniors and Medicaid recipients are eligible. All eligible
people for the Transportation Access Pass are encouraged to attend.

Your photo and name will be taken, and the cards will be printed at the LRTA office. You will
have to pick them up several days later at the BCOA.

Thank you and be safe.



